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Given the current situation with the coronavirus covid-19, the NNOG Steering Committee has decided to cancel the NNOG conference scheduled for April 22-25, 2020. The NNOG Steering Committee extends its appreciation for your support of our conference.  We are disappointed to have to make the decision to cancel, but feel it is prudent at this point given current circumstances.  Many companies have already imposed travel bans and others are expected to follow as this situation continues to develop. The health and safety of our conference attendees, speakers and sponsors is our top concern.  

The Steering Committee is evaluating the potential of rescheduling the conference to the fall. For those who have already paid the registration fee, we will work with you to issue refunds or to arrange to hold the funds in the event the conference is rescheduled.  

Any questions may be directed to:

Allyson Pittman
Work: 804-290-2183
Cell: 804-307-2575





